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  To whom it may concern,  
 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice of Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support and inform you of the following 

discontinued production of Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in advance. 

 

- Notice - 

 

1. End of Life (EOL) Products: 

For the following Size code Products 

 

1    2 3 4    5 6 7    8    9 10    11 12 13    14    15 16 17    18 

Category   Series      Voltage  Terminal  Taping     Capacitance   Tolerance    Size code    Supplement 

       code        code     code     code       code         code                    code 

 

Dia. 

mm 

Discontinued Products 

5mm height 7mm height 9mm height 

φ4 Size code：D05 Size code：D07 - 

φ5 Size code：E05 Size code：E07 - 

φ6.3 Size code：F05 Size code：F07 - 

φ8 Size code：H05 - - 

φ10 - - Size code：J09 

 

2.  Background: 

Due to recent progress in technology or market changes, Demand for these EOL Products have been 

decreased. We are facing difficulty in securing stable supply of materials and maintenance the special 

production equipment. 

 

3.  EOL schedule: 

The last order date :      October 2022 

The last shipping date :   March 2023 (The date will change depending on production conditions.) 

 

If you have any questions or inquiries, please ask to our sales representatives. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

                                                                   

 

 

                                                                                

Signature 

 

 Kaname Takahashi                                Shoji Ono 

 Department Manager                              Department Manager 

 Sales Promotion Dept.                             Business Management Dept. 

 Sales Headquarters 

 NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION             NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION 

U21C010285 

15th October, 2021 

 

Signature 


